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Key Dates 

 3rd April (Wed): Years 3/4 production 9.30am/2pm 

 4th April: Lent liturgy: St Thomas More Church 2.15pm 

 Friday 5th April: end of term (2pm) 

 Tuesday  23rd April : summer term begins 

Girls United Easter Half Term Camp 

15-18 May at JAGs Sports Centre, Red Post Hill, Dulwich, 
SE24 9JN 

The camp is open to girls aged 7-14. All abilities are welcome 
so it doesn’t matter if you’re new to football or play regularly.  

Girls United Satellite Club Programme  

Thursdays 6.30 - 8pm at Alleyn's School Sports Hall, Townley 
Road, SE22 8SU. Cost is £1 per session.  

https://www.girlsunitedfa.org/youth2 

 

Remember that the clocks go 
forward by one hour on Sunday 
morning. 

Easter Production 
Years 3 and 4 will be performing The Selfish Giant by Oscar 
Wilde next Wednesday at 9.30 am and 2pm.  Parents and 
carers are welcome. 

Safeguarding 

If you are concerned in any way about a child, please speak 
to a member of the safeguarding team:  Mrs Macdonald, Mr 
Croft, Mrs Shotton and Miss Robertson (for after-school 
club). 

 

Year 4 visit the National Maritime Museum 

To support their learning about the Vikings, year 4 visited the 
National Maritime Museum in Greenwich this week.  Here is 
what they had to say about it: 

I loved this trip because it helped me a lot with 

my knowledge about the Vikings. I never knew 

that the Vikings preferred to trade than raid. But 

that is not the only thing I liked, the workshop 

we took part in helped me so so much in my 

learning and my education. (Eva) 

I learnt about monks in Viking times and I was 

asked to act out being a dead Viking soldier. This 

work related to Minecraft. It gave me ideas as to 

what I could build in my Anglo-Saxon village.      

(Jo-Jo) 

I enjoyed when we had to trade goods with the 

workshop leader, I traded some rabbit skin for 

four spices from India, like nutmeg. David showed 

us some clothes that Vikings would have worn.  

Some had silk and a golden bow, to show how 

wealthy they were. (Rosa) 

School Photographs 
Order forms were sent home yesterday (check your child’s bag!) and 
should be returned to the school office no later than Thursday next 
week. 

Please note that the school circulates information on clubs and 

events from external providers from time to time. These are for 

information purposes s and no recommendation is given or 

implied.  

End of term Friday 5th April 2pm 

We will be closing for the Easter break at 2pm next Friday.  

Please note there will be no after-school provision that day.  

School will reopen on Tuesday 23rd April when children will 

have the option of wearing the summer uniform: 

 Grey pinafore or skirt  

 Grey shorts  

 St Anthony gold polo shirt  

 Green checked dress  

 St Anthony green jumper  

 Green, grey or white socks 

 Black shoes (not boots or sandals) 

Uniform is available from 

Whitehall Clothiers,  

Camberwell New Road 

https://www.girlsunitedfa.org/youth2


Faith Life             Lent 2019 

 

 

 The Wednesday Word this week is 
FORGIVENESS 

 This Sunday is the 4th Sunday of Lent; the 
Gospel is from Luke 15: 11-32 (the parable of 
prodigal son) 

 STATIONS OF THE CROSS: next Friday at 1pm 
with the Chaplaincy Team in St Peter’s 
Classroom 

 The Passion will be retold by Year 5 children at 
a special service in St Thomas More Church on 
Thursday 4th April at 2.15pm: all are welcome 

 

 

 

Thanks to Franklin in St  Thomas’ 
Class for this lovely prayer.              
 
St Thomas More parish news 
 
Stations of the Cross: every Friday at 7pm 
Early Mass: 7am on Wednesdays during Lent 
Sunday Mass times:  Saturday 6.30 pm (vigil Mass) 
   Sunday 8.30am, 10.00am,  
   12.00 noon, 5.30pm 
Youth-led Mass – This Sunday 31st March at 5.30 pm. 
Young people of the parish will read, take up the 
offertory and lead the music. All young people are 
encouraged to get involved.  
 
Parish email: dulwich@rcaos.org 
Telephone: 020 8693 5070 Puzzle Corner 

Two trains run on tracks side 

by side from Newcastle to 

York.  Both trains leave 

Newcastle at the same time, 

going the same speed.  But 

one train takes 80 minutes 

and the other1 hour and 20 

minutes.  Why? 

Last week’s solution: 27 potatoes 

Piano Recital 

Mrs Jackson’s piano students performed a recital for their families 

earlier this week.  It was a lovely opportunity for the children to 

perform on the grand piano for an audience. 

Instrument tuitation available in our school includes piano, violin, brass, 

recorder, voice and choir.  Music theory lessons are also available.  

There is a fee for these lessons but children in receipt of the Pupil 

Premium grant may be eligible to receive a subsidy. 

If your child is interested in learning an instrument, the  contact details 

for our peripatetic teachers are available from the school office. 

FOSTAS News: Easter Art Competition 

 
Make sure you hand in your designed Easter Egg Art sheets by 
Monday 1st April so they can be displayed and judged. And don’t 
forget to tape your £1 coin. All funds raise will support resources 
and school trips. Winners will be announced at the end of term 
assembly. 
FOSTAS have received some amazing Easter egg entries and 
have therefore decided to offer an extra prize for the class with 
the most entries.   

Reception children have been 

incubating a clutch of hens’ eggs 

as part of their learning about 

growth and change. 

The children watched as the 

chicks hatched. 

The chicks were taken back to the 

farm today. 

It’s a boy! 

Congratulations to Miss Checker on the birth of her son, 

Archie, this week.  Both Miss Checker and Archie are  

doing well. 

Happy Mothers’ Day 

(put your feet up!) 


